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Bees in our Garden
Karine Pouliquen


Wednesday, January 25 at 2:00 p.m. in Clubhouse One

Karine discovered her love of bees while working on her Masters in Horticulture & Agriculture. 
She has worked in research concerning the impact of necotinoids (a type of pesticide) on 
bees. Karine has taught a series of classes for Master Gardeners as well as to the public. She 
also teaches beekeeping and many other bee related courses.

Creating opportunity in our gardens for pollinators is an important way for us to help the        
decline in the honey bee population. Karine will inform us about the many types of bees in 
Southern California. She will show us how to attract them to our garden safely, including how 
to think like a bee.

Refreshments and a free raffle to follow.


Laguna Woods residents and guests are cordially invited to attend.

Members no charge ~ Guests $5.00 at the door.


We follow CDC Guidelines

Information: Geneva Benza  610-428-3775


https://www.lagunawoodsvillage.com/amenities/clubs/garden-club-of-laguna-woods


